
 

 

  
 

DAILY BULLETIN – Friday 25th November 2022 
                          
TO ALL STAFF: THIS IS A CAT WEEK 
                                                                                                                                       
TO ALL STAFF & PUPILS: 
 
REGISTER TEACHERS - PLEASE INFORM YOUR GROUP 
 
S1-6 House Assemblies: House assemblies will replace year group assemblies next week. Our 

house captains and vice captains will be leading on these along with guidance teachers.  
 

In order to accommodate the six houses, assemblies will be at different times next 
week.  Please make a note of these for next week:  

 
Monday reg:  Bruntsfield pupils 
Tuesday reg:  Hartington pupils 
Tuesday p4 (12:30): Leamington pupils 
Wednesday reg: Montpelier pupils 
Thursday reg: Viewforth pupils 
Friday reg: Westhall pupils 

 
Pupils from Leamington house should go to their P4 class on Tuesday and come to the 
assembly hall at 12:30 on Tuesday.    

Mrs Paterson 
 
S1-6 Hub104: Every Friday 12-2:30pm at King's ChurchHub104 is back!! It's a drop-in youth cafe 

with pizza, milkshake, games consoles, board/card games and more! We're at the church on 
the corner of the traffic lights as you walk up towards Bruntsfield. Pop in for a milkshake or 
stay for the whole time. It's a chilled space for you to hang out with your friends and have a 
chat with one of our volunteers. Find out more at hub104.com 

 
 

S1-6 Action for Happiness throughout November: Today’s action for New Ways November: 
Use one of your strengths in a new or creative way.  

Ms O’Thy 
 
S1-6 Womens Capital Cup Tickets:  A reminder that Hibernian FC are offering FREE tickets to 

the Hibernian vs Hearts Womens Edinburgh Derby on Sunday 27 November. Kick off is at 
4.10pm! If you would like a ticket, come down to PE and see Mr Thin to get one. There is a 
limited number of tickets available in school! 

Mr Thin 
 
S1-6 Pupil Voice: The Pupil Voice wants to hear what you think learning should look like during 

your lessons. Please fill in this short survey - it should take no longer than 5 
minutes. https://forms.office.com/r/yRdkPwxmnb 

 

   Duty Head – C Braisby 

http://hub104.com/
https://forms.office.com/r/yRdkPwxmnb


 

 

  
Pupil Voice 

 
S1-6 Language Club: has changed days from Monday to Wednesday. Come along to room 1.03 

every Wednesday lunch if you have an interest in languages. This will be a great place to 
meet people who share a similar interest with you and also explore different cultures through 
games, food, films and more! 

 
The Languages Club 

 
 
 
 
 
S1-6 Brufts Poster Competition: Brufts is the first ever Boroughmuir Dog Show. A bit like Crufts.   
 

• Brufts is taking place in Harrison Park on the 16th June 2023 to promote wellbeing in our 
community and raise some money to support animal charities. At assemblies this week we 
have been launching “The Face of Brufts” for our poster competition and Brufts Calendar.   

• If you want your dog to be included please email a photo with the Dog’s name to 
Victoria.leask@boroughmuir.edin.sch.uk by the 16th December.   

• We are also looking for more pupils and staff who might be interested in joining the planning 
committee – please speak to Ms Presly, Mr Hamilton, Miss Leask in the school office, Miss 
Vines or Cara Davidson our Careers Coach if you would like to join Team Brufts.  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ms Presly 
 

S1-6 Boroughmuir Gender Sexuality Alliance: For the remainder of November and for all of 
December the GSA will be selling Rainbow Laces to promote equal representation and rights 
both in sports and beyond.  These can be worn in your sports shoes or can be accessorised 
in lots of other ways to show support for the LGBT+ community, both in school and 
beyond.  Laces will be £2 and are available from room 3.01 every break and lunchtime 
between now and the holidays. 

Mr Kastelein 
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